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There needs to be a far stronger watch on naked short selling that is clearly a major issue in the current market.
Investors should have full transparency to what's going on within the markets they invest their money in. 
The entire world has their eyes on the US Financial system at the moment.

The result of the lack of oversight and control has put extreme distrust in the American financial system. The actions
of major key players such as Citadel, Point 72, and many others involved in these aggressive and harmful trading
tactics are a massive embarrassment to the United States. The results of their actions has wrongfully harmed and
taken down many businesses that would have thrived if these illegal and irresponsible tactics had been prevented by
those in charge. 

The world is watching , and this isn't going away any time soon. There are too many eyes on this now. Overall we
need stronger restrictions on illegal tactics currently still used. Far more transparency to traders. 

There will be a lack if trust in American financial markets until those points of change, along with many others,
have been met.


